
Dear Members of the SME Intergroup, 

 

Board: Othmar Karas (EPP), Maria Grapini (S&D), Reinhard Bütikofer (Greens/EFA), 

Michael Theurer (ALDE), Kay Swinburne (ECR) 

 

The SME Intergroup cordially invites you to a          

breakfast discussion on  

 

The Economy for the Common Good 

and SMEs: Review & Perspectives 

 

Tuesday, 20 October 2015 

8.00 – 9.30 am, Members' Salon 

European Parliament, Brussels 

 

 

 

 



Agenda 

Welcome and Chair 

 KARAS Othmar, MEP, President of the SME Intergroup (EPP) 

Statements 

 FELBER Christian, University teacher, book author "Change everything. Creating an 

Economy for the Common Good" 

 MUHR Lisa, Founder of Fair-Trade Label 'Göttin des Glücks' 

 WECKMANN Hilde, Märkisches Landbrot, Entrepreneur 

 ORTÚN Pedro, Principal Advisor - CSR and Tourism, DG GROW, European 

Commission 

 SORROSAL Daniel, Policy and Advocacy Manager, European Federation of Ethical 

and Alternative Banks 

 HÖKMARK Gunnar, MEP, Rapporteur on bank structural reform (EPP) 

Discussion with the audience 

 

Best regards,  

 

Othmar Karas (EPP)  

Maria Grapini (S&D)  

Michael Theurer (ALDE)  

Reinhard Bütikofer (Greens/EFA) 

Kay Swinburne (ECR)  

Registration 

If you would like to participate in the event, please provide a short confirmation by 13 

October 2015 to othmar.karas-office@europarl.europa.eu. Please also inform us on behalf 

of which organization you are attending and which position you are holding. 

If you need accreditation, please send us your full name, nationality, place of residence, 

date of birth and your ID number (e.g. passport or ID card). Please also indicate to which 

document the ID number belongs to (passport or ID card). 

Due to the security alert status, access badges cannot be pre-ordered and distributed at the 

Place Luxembourg Entrance - you will be welcomed and registered personally at the Rue 

Wiertz accreditation desk by a member of our team at 07.40 a.m. before the meeting. 

Please make sure you have your passport or ID card with you. 

mailto:othmar.karas-office@europarl.europa.eu

